
Save the date and enioY
the outdoor gardens
LEARN about the
community gardens, enjoY
local musicians, browse
through information stalls
and have a fun daY outdoors
at the communitY gardens
open day.

Woolgoolga communitY
gardens are holding the
open day and have lots
planned for PeoPle to e$oY.

There's a know Your
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plastics session with Louise
Hardman, a garden tour,
plaqting with the kids,
biodynamic talk with John
Hodgkinson, kids craft
activities and comPosting
with David Wilson.

Television PersonalitY
Costa Georgiadis is the
special guest on the daY.

To bb held on SundaY'
August 27, 10am-2pm.

GREEN IHUMBS: Don't miss
the communitY gardens oPen
day. PHOT0:ROBERTWATKIN
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